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Date: August 1, 2024 
 
To: Clinics, ordering providers and radiology providers 

Coordinated care organizations (CCOs) 
 
From: Nathan Roberts, Health and Professional Services Policy manager 

Dave Inbody, CCO Operations director 
Medicaid Programs 

 
Subject: Increase in rates for electrocardiographic (ECG) recording services, effective January 1, 2023 

The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) has updated its fee-for-service claim system to reflect new 
reimbursement rates for the following Current Procedural Terminology (CPT) codes effective January 1, 
2023:  
 CPT code 93243: External ECG recording for more than 48 hours up to 7 days 
 CPT code 93247: External ECG recording for more than 7 days up to 15 days 

Why is this happening?   
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services increased the rates for these codes effective January 1, 
2023.  

What should you do once the rate updates are complete?   
OHA encourages providers to adjust claims to obtain the corrected rate. 

Questions?  
 About fee-for-service reimbursement: Please contact Provider Services at 800-336-6016 (option 

5) or DMAP.ProviderServices@odhsoha.oregon.gov.  
 About the rate increases: Please email Medicaid Programs. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan and the services you provide to our 
members.  
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